

## DIOCESE OF GREEN BAY

P.O. Box 23825 • Green Bay, WI 54305-3825 • 920-272-8194 • FAX 920-435-1330

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

April 13, 2022

Very Reverend John W. Girotti Diocese of Green Bay PO Box 23825 Green Bay Wisconsin 54305-3825

Dear Father Girotti:

God's blessings to you this Easter season!

Following consultation with the Priest Personnel Board, in accord with canon 517, and grateful for your willingness, I am pleased to appoint you Priest Celebrant and Priest Moderator of Immaculate Conception Parish, Clarks Mills and St. Michael Parish, Whitelaw effective July 1, 2022, while continuing as Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia for the Diocese of Green Bay and Chaplain for the Holy Name of Jesus Monastery, Denmark. At the same time, I hereby conclude your appointment as Priest Celebrant of Holy Rosary Parish, New Holstein effective June 30, 2022. The office of Priest Celebrant bears all the faculties to celebrate the Sacraments that are proper to a parish priest.

Thank you for the service you continue to give to the Diocese of Green Bay.

With prayers and best wishes, I remain

+ David ( Ruk.

hancellor C. Basten

Sincerely yours in Christ,

The Most Reverend David L. Ricken, DD, JCL

Bishop of Green Bay

mkr

c:

Very Rev. David Beaudry, Vicar, david.beaudry.82@gmail.com

Very Rev. Dennis Ryan, Vicar, drtwin1948@gmail.com

Rev. Richard Klingeisen, richard.klingeisen@stmarystmichael.com

Rev. Alvan Amadi, Alvan.amadi@gmail.com Dcn. Randy Jaeckels, Rtjae12@gmail.com Dcn. Bernard Knier, dcnpatknier@gmail.com